
From:  

Sent time:  

To:  

Subject:  

Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> 
06/16/2020 12:33:37 PM

 Re: Info online

Hi,

We received your request to remove your email from our website.

To provide some background, the Hollywood Center Project is an Environmental Leadership Development Program (ELDP) Project and, in accordance with Assembly Bill 900 and Public Resources Code Section 21186, the City is required to make any comment on the 
Draft EIR available to the public in a readily accessible electronic format within five days of its receipt.

That said, can you please clarify if you would like to redact your email address from your email correspondence, or retract your comments from the administrative record (i.e. remove the entire email)? Please note if you retract your comment, it will not be responded to in 
the Final EIR.

Please confirm how you would like to proceed. I am happy to jump on a phone call if you would like a more thorough explanation.

Thank you.

On Tue, Jun 16, 2020 at 11:04 AM Stephanie Luckett <stephanie.luckett@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Mindy,
I hope all is well. Please see the email below and advise.
Thanks,
--

Stephanie Luckett
Systems Analyst
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Room 825
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1447

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Information Technology Agency Webservices <ita.webservices@lacity.org>
Date: Tue, Jun 16, 2020 at 11:01 AM
Subject: Fwd: Info online
To: Stephanie Luckett <stephanie.luckett@lacity.org>
Cc: Balmore Botero <balmore.botero@lacity.org>

Hello Stephanie,

Will you please remove this email address from the site.

Best,

Gaidzag Shahbazian
itawebservices 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: 
Date: Mon, Jun 15, 2020 at 9:59 PM
Subject: Info online
To: <ita.webservices@lacity.org>
Hi I wasn't aware when sending an email that my info would be up on the website there was no warning. I don't understand why this comes up if you search my name. I now feel uncomfortable seeing that my email address is on the site and the email I sent is up. I would 
like for this to be taken down. Thank you.
https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/(H)%20Remainder%20of%20Administrative%20Record/Public%20Comments/Comments%20on%20Deir/20200603%201347%20N.%20Palomino%20Planned%20Towers%20by%20Capital%
20Records.pdf

-- 
ITA Web Services
ita.webservices@lacity.org

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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